
Exceptions to the RFP  

Vendor Disclosure Statement  

Regarding Familial Relationships, Advocate Aurora has over 60,000 employees and cannot attest to the 

absence of any familial relationships. However, to the best of our knowledge, there are no familial 

relationships involving anyone from Advocate Aurora who has been involved in the request for proposal 

submission. Regarding Campaign Contributions, as a 501(c)(3), we are prohibited by law from making 

political campaign contributions. 


